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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/029508-2023 

Not applicable

LCC Print and Distribution of County News

Lincolnshire County Council

F14: Notice for changes or additional information

Notice identifier: 2023/S 000-029508
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-03e9d3  
Published 6 October 2023, 11:40am

Section I: Contracting authority/entity

I.1) Name and addresses

Lincolnshire County Council

County Offices, Newland

Lincoln

LN1 1YL

Contact

Mr Carl Newell

Email

Carl.Newell@lincolnshire.gov.uk

Telephone

+44 1522

Country

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/029508-2023
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/029508-2023
mailto:Carl.Newell@lincolnshire.gov.uk


Page 2 to 5

United Kingdom

Region code

UKF3 - Lincolnshire

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk

Buyer's address

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk

Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

LCC Print and Distribution of County News

Reference number

DN679607

II.1.2) Main CPV code

79823000 - Printing and delivery services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

The services which are being procured as part of this Procurement are for the Print and
Distribution of an estimated 375,319 copies of the County News magazine for residents
produced three times each year. Each Edition contains 24 pages and is distributed across
all seven of the county’s district council areas (East Lindsey, West Lindsey, City of
Lincoln, North Kesteven, South Kesteven, Boston and South Holland).

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk
https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk
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Section VI. Complementary information

VI.6) Original notice reference

Notice number: 2023/S 000-021384

/Notice/021384-2023
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Section VII. Changes

VII.1.2) Text to be corrected in the original notice

Section number

II.1.4

Place of text to be modified

Short Description

Instead of

Text

The services which are being procured as part of this Procurement are for the Print and
Distribution of an estimated 354,375 copies of the County News magazine for residents
produced three times each year. Each Edition contains 24 pages and is distributed across
all seven of the county’s district council areas (East Lindsey, West Lindsey, City of
Lincoln, North Kesteven, South Kesteven, Boston and South Holland).

Read

Text

The services which are being procured as part of this Procurement are for the Print and
Distribution of an estimated 375,319 copies of the County News magazine for residents
produced three times each year. Each Edition contains 24 pages and is distributed across
all seven of the county’s district council areas (East Lindsey, West Lindsey, City of
Lincoln, North Kesteven, South Kesteven, Boston and South Holland).

Section number

II.2.4

Place of text to be modified

Description of the Procurement

Instead of

Text

The services which are being procured as part of this Procurement are for the Print and
Distribution of an estimated 354,375 copies of the County News magazine for residents
produced three times each year. Each Edition contains 24 pages and is distributed across
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all seven of the county’s district council areas (East Lindsey, West Lindsey, City of
Lincoln, North Kesteven, South Kesteven, Boston and South Holland).

Read

Text

The services which are being procured as part of this Procurement are for the Print and
Distribution of an estimated 375,319 copies of the County News magazine for residents
produced three times each year. Each Edition contains 24 pages and is distributed across
all seven of the county’s district council areas (East Lindsey, West Lindsey, City of
Lincoln, North Kesteven, South Kesteven, Boston and South Holland).

Section number

IV.2.2

Place of text to be modified

Time limit for receipt of tenders or requests to participate

Instead of

Date

25 August 2023

Local time

12:00pm

Read

Date

10 November 2023

Local time

10:00am
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